
                                                                                                                                     
GR/ADV/2016-2017/NCR/01                                                                                 Dated : 11th April 2016 
  
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
This is to inform you that on the occasion of Ambedkar Jayanti  & Ram Navami customs will not be 
available on 14th& 15th April respectively, therefore you are requested to maximize the custom 
clearance of your export and import containers on 12th & 13th of April. 
  
Please note that custom clearance will happen as normal on 16th of April however many shipping 
lines may not be available that day due to Saturday / weekend. 
  
We would like to thank you for your continuous business support. It’s been our endeavor always to 
keep you updated proactively to help you plan your shipments accordingly. 
  
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
GatewayRail 
 

 


